
 
NWN Newsletter #14 

January 2025 
NWN meets nightly at 22:00 Pacific on 3560 Kc 

 
Hello gang, Happy New Year! 
 
It’s good to be back!  Thank you Scott and Dan for running NWN while I was gone!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best 73, 
Patrick  NG7I 
 

CALL   QNI 

NI6A   18 
K6APW  24 
N0DA   25 
K7EP   2 
W7GB  25 
NG7I   11 
W7IZ   12 
N7KC   30 
WB4SPB  23 
N7TB   8 
KB7WDP  25 
WB7WFL  28 
K6YR   1 
 
QNI   232 
QTC   30 

Updates to the website will be delayed a few days.  
Carole is working with the server admin to get us back in. 

I used the Utah SDR to listen for QNI’s the other night 
when the band was long, and I was able to hear 
everyone effortlessly (Thanks Randy!).  Had I remained 
rig-bound I would have heard maybe two of you.  The 
only problem with using an SDR is the 3-5 second delay, 
so timely AF muting of your computer when you 
transmit will be a needful skill to prevent chaos between 
your rig’s AF and the SDR’s.  

The Kiwi SDR network is in the US, Europe, and Australia 
so you can use it to hear your propagation on any band 
in those regions. 

If anyone is interested in becoming an NCS, please 
contact me - Patrick NG7I sbus1313@gmail.com and I’ll 
see about getting you on the schedule.   

. . . 

If you’re not in the Northwest, just think of NWN as “Net 
Without a Name” -hi 

http://kiwisdr1.sdrutah.org:8073/
https://rx-tx.info/map-sdr-points
mailto:sbus1313@gmail.com

